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I oppose HB2025.  There seems to be no end to the pain Oregon legislators like to 

inflict upon Oregon families. Oregon already has one of the highest gas taxes in the 

country.  The proposed 37 percent increase along with all these other increased 

taxes and fees is an absolute assault on all Oregonians.  This state has become 

unaffordable for many people.  Please vote no on this bill.  


